
3. Math Fact Fluency is the skill 
most students lose during 
the summer months. 3rd, 
4th and 5th grade Math rely 
on Fact Fluency. Please have 
your child practice math 
facts with flashcards, a deck 
of cards, calling them out 
orally when doing tasks 
around the house. This is 
very important and your 
work at home this summer 
could be a game changer for 
your child in August. 

4. Check out the PES computer 
lab webpage for child friend-
ly sites for academic prac-
tice.  

5. Monitor your child’s screen 
time this summer! 

 Congratulations to our 5th 
grade LEADERS , Class of 
2028, as they move on to 
the next phase of their edu-
cational journey. Your PES 
Family wishes you the very 
best in your next step to 
high school graduation! 
 
PES Families– thank you all 
so much for your engaged 
participation with our end of 
year survey. We appreciate 
the time you took to answer 
the questions. We will use 
the results to make instruc-
tional and organizational 

planning. We value your 
input. 
SUMMER SLIDE: 

Please keep your child en-
gaged this summer by provid-
ing time and opportunities to 
keep academic skills sharp.  
1. We encourage you to sign 

your child up at the Au-
burn Public Library for the 
summer reading challenge 
and for routine book 
check out. 

2. When taking a trip, let 
your child use a real map 
to map out the distance, 
directions and figure gas 
costs based on mileage.  

ACS REGISTRATION 2021-2022 UPDATE: 
Due to a new platform to be used by all 

schools in Alabama next year, 2021-2022,  
ACS registration will take place starting on 

June 21, 2021. All students will need to be 

registered and proper residency documenta-
tion will need to be uploaded timely in order 

for a student to be placed in a homeroom class 
in August. Your due diligence during our June 
registration is necessary this year especially, 
since registration is later than usual.  Having 
correct enrollment #’s helps us properly staff 

our school.  
Student classroom #’s are tied directly  

to staff allocation. 

Please save the date:  
Auburn Oil Bookstore will host a 
Pick Elementary benefit afternoon 
on 5/11 from 2:00pm-7:00pm. A 
percentage of all book sales will 
go directly back to PES! Please 
make plans to attend and get 
some books for summer reading! 

 Looks like we made it! 

S T A F F  B I R T H D A Y S  

Farrow May 6 

Moccia May 27 

  

SPIRIT  WEEK! 

Monday 

5/17 

Wear 

Shades  

Tuesday  

5/18 

Wear a Hat 

for field day 

Wednes-

day  5/19 

Crazy Socks 

Thursday 
5/20 

Wear your 
PICK Team 
shirt! 

School Supply Kits are on sale NOW! 
Go ahead and secure your child’s supply kit for next year. Log onto the EPI website using the 
link below and put in our school code. Please remember to order your child’s kit for the next 
grade level.   

 Our School ID is PIC034 
 

https://www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks/ 

P I C K  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Pride Times 
M A Y ,  2 0 2 1  

V O L U M E  8 ,  I S S U E  8  

E V E N T S  T H I S  

M O N T H :         

S A V E  T H E  D A T E !  

M A Y  4 –  C W E S  2 N D  

T O  3 R D  G R A D E  

P A R E N T  O N L Y -

T R A N S I T I O N  

M E E T I N G  

M A Y  1 1 T H –  2 : 0 0 -

7 : 0 0 P M  A U B U R N  

O I L  B O O K S T O R E  

N I G H T  F O R  P E S  

S T U D E N T S  

M A Y  1 8 T H  F I E L D  

D A Y  

M A Y  1 9  V I R T U A L  

D R O P  

O F F S U U P L I E S  

M A Y  2 0 T H –  L A S T  

D A Y  O F  S C H O O L  

R E P O R T  C A R D S  

W I L L  G O  H O M E   

https://www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks/

